DECEMBER 2022

Dear Bernards T ownsﬁjp Cat Lovers —

I am writing you toc[ay to let w
you know a little about myse[f. <

It all started one afay when my dad [eft the
house and never came back. A few c[ays [ater

a [ac[y ficﬁed me up and Erougﬁt me to

a dv[ace with other cats — I heard her call it |

a kennel. T was given endless fooaf a soft bed and a warm dn[ace to s[egp
]{fter some time went Ey, the same [ac[y said “I'm gomg to fmaf you a new

fami[y that will never leave you and will give you all the love you could ever
want." She told me my new name will be “Amor” since I am so incredibly

[oving.

I miss not ﬁavz’ng a fami[y. I'ma 51’5 gir[, 14 bs, around 4 years young and
[ooking for someone to share my interests with me.

Can Yyou give the [aafy a call who can ﬁe[p me fino{ a new home? I think she
goes Ey “Michelle”,

Senc[ing Love, Purrs and Hope,
Amor— the ac[qptaﬂe Bernards Townsﬁg’p Cat

Written on the 5eﬁa@( of Amor -

Michelle Santoro

Bernards T»yp Animal Control Officer
Msantoro@ﬁernanfs.org, / #908-204-3066
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